San Benito Consolidated Independent School District
San Benito High School
Belles Dance Clinic

Dear Parents,
Has your son or daughter dreamt of being a part of “The Pride of San Benito?” The San Benito High School Belles will be
hosting a “Dance Clinic” on Saturday, March 7, 2020. By giving permission below, your son / daughter will participate

in our clinic and perform a kick routine and dance performance for family and friends at the end of clinic. Your child must
be school age from Pre-K to 8" grade. The cost to participate is $25 which includes the registration fee, t-shirt and lunch.

March 7, 2020 Agenda:

Report to SBHS gym between 9:15am-10:00am for registration and t-shirt pick up

Children should wear comfortable athletic wear and athletic shoes

Clinic will begin promptly at 10am (children will be separated into groups according to age)
Lunch will be provided at 12:00pm (feel free to send your child with drinks and snacks)
1:45 pm SBHS gym doors will open to public and performance will take place at 2:00pm
Participation certificates and individual awards will be given out after each performance
Child must be picked up by parent/guardian immediately upon the conclusion of the clinic.

Thank you,

Isabel De La Cruz, Belles Sponsor
(956) 276-6000 or iagomez(@sbcisd.net

cut along dotted line and return bottom portion to SBHS BELLE MEMBER--------—------

I, , (parent/guardian) give permission for my child, , to
participate in the SBHS Belles “Dance Clinic” scheduled for Saturday, March 7, 2020 at a cost of $25 to be paid upon
signing this permission slip. 1understand that the San Benito Consolidated Independent School District and San Benito
High School personnel are not responsible for injuries that may occur during this event.

Child’s Name Age: T-Shirt Size: (specify youth or adult)
Parent/Guardian’s Name: Phone #’s (cell) (other)
Emergency Contact Name: Phone #
Parent/Guardian’s Signature: Paid $ Date:
Sold by Belle Member:

DEADLINE TO PARTICIPATE and GUARANTEE a T-SHIRT - Tuesday, February 25th

Any registrations submitted after the above date are not guaranteed a shirt but can still participate.



